March 16, 2015
RE: Storefront Rental
To whom it may concern:

Please let it be known that Lorna Leo has the intent of renting the storefront at 237 Spring St, Portland,
ME to be used as a childcare facility for no more than 12 children at any given time. Ms. Leo is currently
awaiting approval for the venture and has my consent.

Caesar Papi

Owner
237 Spring St
Portland, ME 04102




